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As part of celebrating World Book Day, children in Lower 1 spent some time yesterday 

building a reading den and getting cosy with their favourite cuddly toy and reading book to 

share stories together. They each reviewed their favourite book, sharing reasons for 

recommendations and then enjoyed some peace and quiet in their dens reading their chosen 

story. The children absolutely loved sharing their books with each other and having some time 

to get comfy in the classroom.  

 

Miss Beth Adamson 


